
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
UPDATE: This morning we can confirm the victim died from a gunshot wound. Investigators do 
not believe this homicide was random and are actively working to identify a suspect.   

 
 
 

Sheriff’s Office Investigating Suspicious Death 
 
Seminole County (March 31, 2018) - Seminole County investigators are on the scene of a suspicious death in 
unincorporated Altamonte Springs. 
 
Just after 3:30 p.m. deputies were called to a home in the 500 block of Georgia Avenue. A woman who came to check on 
the resident told investigators she found him deceased inside the home.   
 
The subject is identified as 52-year-old Douglas Adams. He was last seen at the home between 7-9 p.m. Friday. 
 
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Seminole County Sheriff’s office at (407)665-6650 or Crimeline at 
(800)423-TIPS. 
 
We do not anticipate releasing further information on this case tonight.  
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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